
  
 
 

Autumn 1 Newsletter 
 
Here is some information you may find useful for our first half term! 
We will be working hard to answer the question ‘How is a river formed?’ 
 

Quality text Reminders Important dates 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our PE days are 
Mondays and 

Thursdays. Please 
ensure your child’s PE 

kit is in school. 
Please remember a 
healthy snack or 
money to buy fruit 

from our fruit stall at 
break time.   

Look out for a letter 
soon regarding our DT 

reflection. 
 

Bingo homework will 
be due in at the end of 

this half term. 
 

We break up for half 
term on Friday 18th 

October.  
 
 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, please 
email your child’s class teacher.  
 
3JS (King Richard) jsmy@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
30H (Friar Tuck) ohazlehurst@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
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